
From: Jonathan Benjamin
To: Rumpza, Elizabeth - FS
Subject: Climber Needs Fixed Anchors for Safety
Date: Sunday, March 8, 2020 8:47:16 AM

Jonathan Benjamin
4823 E. Barwick Dr
Cave Creek, AZ 85331

March 8, 2020

Dear Beth Rumpza,

Fixed anchors keep climbers from impacting rocks, trees, vegetation, lichen, etc when trying to descend.

The safety of anchors and allowing for upkeep of anchors is 100% saving lives.

Climbers are conscientious stewards of the environment and taking away a developed resource and area to climb
would not be wise.

Sincerely,
Jonathan Benjamin
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